
 

 

 
30th November 2014 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
This is to confirm that Daniel Thornton worked as Assistant Production Manager 
on the CBS TV miniseries “The Dovekeepers”.    
 
Our 4-hour show consisted of shooting three hours of actual screen time in a 
challenging five week schedule, during a time in Malta when other productions 
had exhausted all other crew on the island.  This shortage issue and the 
absence of a local/Maltese production manager made Daniel’s role in assisting 
myself and the UPM all the more important.  He became an integral part of the 
management team and I am very grateful that he managed to free himself from 
his previous full-time work outside the industry to return to the film business. 
 
At all times Daniel conducted his works diligently and in a responsible manner. 
He was able to carry out tasks without regular supervision and he applied 
common sense at all times, taking initiative at the proper moments. He proved 
himself to be very resourceful and never shied away from new tasks, whether it 
was sourcing pigeons from Europe and making deals with local animal handlers 
to sourcing and penciling crew dailies without a final schedule. He was notably 
always honest, polite and courteous in his dealings with everyone, even during 
moments of high stress. 
 
This is not the first time I engaged Daniel on a production and he has always 
possessed very good coordination and communication skills.  During 
Dovekeepers I noticed he has matured and I have no doubt he will keep doing 
so. I therefore have no hesitation in recommending him to any other production. 
 

 
Malcolm Scerri-Ferrante 
Line Producer  


